
ANNOUNCEMENTS  1-19-2025 
NEW HACKENSACK REFORMED CHURCH 
1580 Route 376, Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 
(845)462-0810      office@nhrc-church.org 

WELCOME 
• Assisting with Worship today, is Elder Arra Mowry. 
• The January Mission of the Month is Hope on a Mission, which is a street 

outreach organization ministering to the homeless on the streets of 
Poughkeepsie. 

 
FLOWERS 

• If you would like to share flowers on a Sunday, please call the church office, 
leave your name and number, and Franca will contact you to provide 
instructions and pick a date. 

 
BLOOD DRIVE THANK YOU 

• Thank you to all who donated and to all who helped with the Blood Drive 
this past Tuesday.  30 pints were collected. 

OUTREACH MEAL PROGRAM 
• Outreach has agreed to provide a meal at 2pm, the 4th Sunday of each 

month, for the Low Income Seniors living in the Hudson River Housing 
apartments on Cannon Street. If you would like to prepare and/or deliver a 
meal, please sign up in the Gathering Area.  Any questions, contact Arra 
Mowry. 

 
CONGREGATIONAL LIFE COUNCIL 

• We are halfway through our Souper Bowl collection!  Who will win this 
year...Campbells or Progresso? All soup collected will be donated to Liberty 
Station, Our Daily Bread, Zion, and St. Mary's food pantries. There is 
nothing like a hot bowl of comforting soup on a cold winter's day! 

 
COFFEE HOUR 

• Please sign-up to host coffee hour.  Sign-up sheet is in the Gathering Area.  
If you have questions, please contact Liz Miedowski. 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL & CHILDREN AND WORSHIP   

• Children and Worship takes place in room 9 for ages 3 to 2nd grade. 
• Children younger than 3 may go to the Nursery.   
• There will be no Sunday School this weekend due to the MLK holiday.   We 

will resume next week. (1/26). 

 
NURSERY SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE  -- Now scheduled for this week 

• Wednesday, January 22, 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
• Bring your child to meet the teachers 
• Visit the 3 and 4 year old classrooms 
• Learn about our outstanding programs 

 
FRIENDSHIP SHEETS 

• In the center aisle ends of the pews, are Friendship pads.  Please fill this 
out, pass it to the person sitting next to you, and then pass it back. This 
helps us keep track of members and contact visitors.  

 
 

“This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad in it”  Ps 118:24 
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